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TOWN OF NEW BALTIMORE HOLDS INFO MEETING ON SALE OF LAND 

 

NEW BALTIMORE – The Town Board of the Town of New Baltimore will hold an informational 

meeting Monday, November 11, 2013 at 6:30pm at the Town Hall, 3809 County Route 51, 

Hannacroix, NY  12087 regarding the Town Board’s consideration of putting up for sale part of Joseph 

A. Wyche/District 1 Park, located at 214 New Baltimore Road in the hamlet of New Baltimore. 

 

This park consists of 3 acres of mowed road frontage and approximately 20 acres which is not mowed.  

 

The Board has held several discussions regarding possibly selling the back 20 acreage and maintaining 

an easement for the purpose of eventually connecting with trails through Open Space Institute land, 

Hannacroix Preserve, Hudson River Interpretive Trail, and the Shady Harbor Marina’s waterfront.  

 

The proceeds of such land sale would be earmarked for improving playground facilities at this location 

and at Cecil C Hallock/District 2 Park on County Route 54 in Hannacroix.  

 

The public is invited to attend. Further meetings and public hearing(s) are anticipated. 
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